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	St Matthew’s Primary School
296 Drumsurn Road

Limavady

BT49 0PX

Telephone 028777 63887

Email: akealey695@stmatthewsps.drumsurn.ni.sch.uk
	


Dear Parent/ Guardian,

During this festive period and the run up to Christmas we at St Matthew’s like to think of those who are less fortunate than ourselves and how we can help them.  

We will be having our annual Christmas Jumper Fundraiser. This year we will run the fundraiser from Monday 30th November until Tuesday 22nd December.  Children can wear their Christmas Jumper to school, instead of the school cardigan/ jumper or they can wear a Christmas hair accessory.

Children are asked to make a donation in the collection box in their classroom.  

All funds collected will be donated to St Vincent de Paul.

We hope that the whole school will look festive and bright and that we raise money for this good cause.
Many thanks

Mrs Kealey

Small enough to care, Big enough to inspire


